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▪ About Salmon-Safe

▪ Certifying for climate 

resiliency

▪ Expanding in the Inland 

Northwest

▪ Climate Smart market 

connections

▪ Future Implementation 

Basin-wide







CERTICATION TO INSPIRE 
RESTORATION



WATER QUALITY AND 
WATERSHED IMPACT

▪ Instream habitat protection

▪ Riparian & wetland areas

▪ Erosion management

▪ Water use & irrigation

▪ Integrated pest 

management

▪ Biodiversity conservation

▪ Climate resiliency



Evaluation Process for 
Certification

▪ Review of General 

Standards 

▪ Contact Salmon-Safe or 

Regional Partner

▪ Preparation of Baseline 

Information (Appendix A)

▪ Water use & irrigation

▪ On-Site Farm Evaluation

▪ Decision rule for 

Certification



Reduced Tillage & 
Soil Building
Building soil health and 
water retention through 
reduced tillage or no-till 
planting as well as 
increasing organic 
matter through cover 
crops, manures, 
compost.

Irrigation Efficiency 
Upgrading irrigation 
systems, tracking water 
usage, and selecting 
drought tolerant crops for 
changing climate 
conditions, seeking 
alternative water sources 
that do not limit fish 
habitat quality, leasing  
excess water rights for 
conservation  

Drought 
Mitigation

Pesticide Reduction 
through IPM
Implementing cultural 
and biological controls for 
pests, applying rigorous 
integrated pest 
management approaches, 
phasing out chemistries 
harmful to fish and 
wildlife

Water Quality 
Protection

Stream Restoration
Restoring riparian habitat 
provides ecological 
benefits including shade, 
bank stabilization, and 
support for migrating 
salmon and their food 
chain. 

Integration of 
Native Biodiversity
Building resilience 
against climate shifts 
through crop rotation
to support beneficial 
insects and stimulating 
soil organism diversity. 
Maintaining habitat for 
insects and wildlife 
within fields and field 
margins. 

Climate 
Adaptive Farm 

Ecosystem
Temperature 

Mitigation
Enhanced 
Soil Health



























Salmon-Safe Columbia Basin 
Implementation Partners




Spokane Area Projects 



Future Inland NW Projects



Thank you!

Brian Muegge 

brian.muegge@salmonsafe.org
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